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Some providers have had problems accessing the Support Suite site, http://support.mbpros.com.

This site redirects to https://mbpros.deskpro.com.

If you are unable to get to the site http://support.mbpros.com, just log in to https://mbpros.deskpro.com.

And the link to the new Support Suite (https://mbpros.deskpro.com) is also available under the Resources page on our main
website.

Thanks,

Steve
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